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FIRST CIRCULAR

Dear Colleague,

The Society's next Annual Conference will be held =t Rirkbeck
th -
30th October, 1977 Proceedings will begin with the Annual Lunch,

~
L

College, Malet Street, London WC1, on Saturday and Sunday, 2¢

5,

at a venue to be arranged (suggestions would be welcomed), on
Saturday, October 29th. A programme is being organized which will

. include papers on Catalan language, history and economics. Other
contributions from members, particularly on literary topices, are
hereby invited for consideration by the Committee. I should be
grateful to réceive proposals as soon as possible and, in any event,
not later than July 31st. A Second Circular containing full details

of the Conference will be sent out in September.

The Anglo-Catalan Society has made a corporate subscription
to the Congres de Cultura Catalana. I have a supply of programmes
and subscription forms which I shall be pleased to send on request

to anyone wishing to take out individual membership.

The Spring 1977 issue of Vida Hispanica (Journal of the

Association of Teachers of Spanish and Portuguese) is a special
number devoted to Catalan Studies.. It has been produced in
collaboration with the Anglo-Catalan Society and contains contribu-
tions on Catalan history, language and literature. Copies are
available to members of the Society at the special price of 65p.
each (including postage). Orders should be addressed to me, and

cheques/P.C.s should be made out to the Anglo-Catalan Society.
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